Agriculture Commission
July 20, 2016
Meeting called to order at 7:09.
Present were Don Bezanson, Rob Miller, Bernie Block, Renee Cuprak.
Visitors- Frances Edwards and Michael Grady.
Guest speaker-Anne Christie

New members, Frances Edwards and Michael Grady, names submitted to First Selectman to be
approved.

Anne Christie spoke of working together with the library at the October 1, 2016 book/bake sale.

It could be a “Celebrate Hampton Day” with awards for prized vegetables and flowers.

There would be a display of the children’s posters about agriculture.

We could do a plant and vegetable swap.

Thanks were given to Anne Christie for talking with the commission.

Motion was made by Renee Cuprak to participate with the library. Bernie Block seconded.

Vote was all in favor, passed.

It was recommended to start planning now for a garden-to-table dinner for next year.

It was thought that some members could go to other towns Agricultural meetings and share ideas.
Bernie block made the motion to end the meeting, Don Bezanson seconded.

Meeting adjourned at 8:06



